
Considering 
different scenarios
We recognise that the Friston substation has not yet been 
consented. We participated in the Development Consent 
Order (DCO) Examinations for East Anglia One North and East 
Anglia Two as an Interested Party and continue to monitor 
the outcome. Parallel to our siting and routeing work, we are 
continuing to consider the potential coordination opportunities 
associated with our connection area1. 

MPIs present the opportunity for coordination of multiple 
projects. For Nautilus this means both providing a connection 
opportunity for offshore wind farm (integration) and exploring 
the ability to co-locate with projects to reduce potential 
impacts both onshore and offshore (collaboration). Currently, 
our work involves exploring different scenarios for potential 
coordination.

This work ongoing and we are not able to share further details 
during this consultation. However, the feedback you provide 
now will help inform our work on this.

1 Our connection agreement for Nautilus relates to a new National Grid Electricity Transmission (NGET) 
substation on the Sizewell 400 kilovolts (kV) network in the ‘Leiston area’. The connection agreement therefore 
relates to an area rather than a specific location.


